Dear Sponson, Pounts

you are fine there. I am also fine here by your prayer. I am glad to write this letter to you.

I am presently studing in VIII to standard. I have not yet finished my exams because of Corona Virus. My school have been locked down Since 3 mouth. I which that my school should be opened as best to study well. Me and my family and Very grateful to you.

greeting from me and my your support. you have done to words me Please Pray for me and my family. I to will remember you in my prayers. Please stay home and stay safe

yowis sponson child Natasha. S. Pereira



MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR.

greeting from Natasha. S.

Pereira I am studying in 8th std . Due to pandemic I am attending offine classes and online exams where conducted . Our schools are closed and we are safe at home and we are our teachers are teaching through online and taking lot of trouble online and taking to teach us. I am happy and I wish you Mevry christmas A Happy New years And Thankyou for the food kit you have perovided to us and Thankyou so much for the support and help in my studies you are remembered in my daily prayers. Regards and wishes to your from my Grandporents, mothers and sister

your lovingly Natasha.

Dear Natasha,

thank you for your last letters. We are fine. And you? We hope you and your family are in the best of health. We are glad that you finished ?th standard. You are doing very good in school.

We thought you might be interested in hearing about the pandemic situation here. Our country is also affected by coronavirus. We have limited movement, we wear respirators and we can't leave the district. We can't travel, so we are still at home. We can't go to a theatre, a cinema and on trips or events and do some sports because everything is closed. The pandemic situation is not very good here.

We have online lessons, too. Our school is closed for about 3 months. Studying online is not as good as studying at school, because it is more difficult to understand things we learn. Some subjects are cancelled. Sometimes it's not so bad but we miss our friends. What do the lessons look like in your country?

Thank you for thinking and praying for us. We wish you good luck with studying. Say hello to your family, stay safe and we are looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Best regards pupils and teachers